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Dear Ms Hughes, 

 

RE: Request for Information 

 

Thank you for your request dated 7th May 2021. 

 

I can confirm that the Council does hold the requested information.  

 

Your enquiry was as follows: 

 

As part of my research project could you please inform me if you use the Adobe Acrobat PDF 

editing software within the council, and if so how many licences do you subscribe to and what 

is your annual spend on this software. 

 

Your request has been considered under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. The Council’s 

response to your request is as follows: 

 

As part of my research project could you please inform me if you use the Adobe Acrobat PDF 

editing software within the council, and if so how many licences do you subscribe to and what 

is your annual spend on this software. 

 

Yes, the Council uses Adobe Acrobat PDF editing software. However, the Council has not 

taken up the subscription model and this year’s annual spend on subscribed licences is £0.  

 

 

I hope this now satisfies your request. 
 
However, should you wish the outcome to be reviewed, please follow the procedure as set out 
below: - 
 
 
 



PUBLIC 

 

Stage 1 

 

If you wish to challenge this decision, please send your comments to: 

 

Access to Information Solicitor 

Legal Services 

Derbyshire County Council 

County Hall 

Matlock 

DE4 3AG 

Email:access2info@derbyshire.gov.uk  

 

Stage 2 

 

After completing the above procedure, if you wish to challenge the decision further, then you 
have a right to contact the Information Commissioner’s Office as follows: 
 

Information Commissioner’s Office 

Wycliffe House 

Water Lane 

Wilmslow 

Cheshire 

SK9 5AF 

Tel: 0303 123 1113/Fax: 01625 524510 

www.ico.org.uk/complaints.aspx 

 

Should you have any further questions or queries, please do not hesitate to get in contact. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

Sarah Wheeldon 

ICT Services 
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